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The Alchemyst
Perry's excellent dialogue makes a complicated topic stimulating and
accessible without any sacrifice of scholarly accuracy or
thoroughness. Professionals will appreciate the work's command of the
issues and depth of argument, while students will find that it excites
interest and imagination. --David M. Rosenthal, CUNY, Lehman College

Immortal Life
Now an HBO® Film starring Oprah Winfrey and Rose Byrne #1 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER Her name was Henrietta Lacks, but scientists know her
as HeLa. She was a poor black tobacco farmer whose cells—taken without
her knowledge in 1951—became one of the most important tools in
medicine, vital for developing the polio vaccine, cloning, gene
mapping, and more. Henrietta's cells have been bought and sold by the
billions, yet she remains virtually unknown, and her family can't
afford health insurance. This phenomenal New York Times bestseller
tells a riveting story of the collision between ethics, race, and
medicine; of scientific discovery and faith healing; and of a daughter
consumed with questions about the mother she never knew.

Treatise on the Human Mind (1666)
Critically acclaimed when it was first published, Tuck Everlasting has
become a much-loved, well-studied modern-day classic. This anniversary
edition features an in-depth interview conducted by Betsy Hearne in
which Natalie Babbitt takes a look at Tuck Everlasting twenty-five
years later. What if you could live forever? Is eternal life a
blessing or a curse? That is what young Winnie Foster must decide when
she discovers a spring on her family’s property whose waters grant
immortality. Members of the Tuck family, having drunk from the spring,
tell Winnie of their experiences watching life go by and never growing
older. But then Winnie must decide whether or not to keep the Tucks’
secret—and whether or not to join them on their never-ending journey.
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Praise for Tuck Everlasting by Natalie Babbitt: “A fearsome and
beautifully written book that can't be put down or forgotten.” —The
New York Times “Exciting and excellently written.” —The New York Times
Book Review “With its serious intentions and light touch the story is,
like the Tucks, timeless.” —Chicago Sun-Times “Probably the best work
of our best children's novelist.” —Harper's “Natalie Babbitt's great
skill is spinning fantasy with the lilt and sense of timeless wisdom
of the old fairy tales. . . . It lingers on, haunting your waking
hours, making you ponder.” —The Boston Globe “This book is as shapely,
crisp, sweet, and tangy as a summer-ripe pear.” —Entertainment Weekly
This title has Common Core connections.

Twice Bitten
The sparks of unexpected passion ignite in this electrifying
GhostWalker novel from #1 New York Times bestselling author Christine
Feehan. When Malichai Fortunes attacks a problem, he does it full
force—a habit that earns the GhostWalker a painful injury and a forced
vacation in San Diego, California. With nothing but physical therapy
on the horizon, Malichai is starting to get restlessuntil a striking
blue-eyed blonde makes all his senses come alive. Amaryllis is kind
and warm and sees beyond Malichai’s rough exterior, but he can tell
there’s something she’s hiding. Her innate healing abilities indicate
she might be a GhostWalker—albeit an untrained one. Malichai doesn’t
think their paths crossing is anything more than coincidence, but he
can sense that one wrong word could send Amaryllis running. When
strange events at his temporary retreat put Malichai on high alert, he
knows he won’t be able to deal with the threat and keep his woman safe
in his weakened state. But calling in his brothers means telling
Amaryllis what he really is, and revealing that he knows the truth
about her too.…

The Alchemist
Milan Kundera's sixth novel springs from a casual gesture of a woman
to her swimming instructor, a gesture that creates a character in the
mind of a writer named Kundera. Like Flaubert's Emma or Tolstoy's
Anna, Kundera's Agnes becomes an object of fascination, of indefinable
longing. From that character springs a novel, a gesture of the
imagination that both embodies and articulates Milan Kundera's supreme
mastery of the novel and its purpose; to explore thoroughly the great,
themes of existence.

The Selfish Gene
Four of Romance's hottest authors present holiday tales filled with
love and laughter.

Kingdom of Ash
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Since the discovery over one hundred years ago of a body of
Mesopotamian poetry preserved on clay tablets, what has come to be
known as the Epic of Gilgamesh has been considered a masterpiece of
ancient literature. It recounts the deeds of a hero-king of ancient
Mesopotamia, following him through adventures and encounters with men
and gods alike. Yet the central concerns of the Epic lie deeper than
the lively and exotic story line: they revolve around a man’s eternal
struggle with the limitations of human nature, and encompass the basic
human feelings of lonliness, friendship, love, loss, revenge, and the
fear of oblivion of death. These themes are developed in a distinctly
Mesopotamian idiom, to be sure, but with a sensitivity and intensity
that touch the modern reader across the chasm of three thousand years.
This translation presents the Epic to the general reader in a clear
narrative.

A Dialogue on Personal Identity and Immortality
Alone and listening to the moaning of the Dark City dying around her,
Annah wants to find her way back home, to her sister and family and
their village in the Forest of Hands and Teeth.

The Immortal Coil
Even vampires need a vacation. But Decker Argeneau's ends abruptly
when he's asked to help hunt the group of rogue vampires targeting
mortals -- one that might include a defector in his own family. Before
he can worry about that, though, he's got to rescue the latest victim.
It's all part of the job, including taking a bullet for a beautiful
doctor. Dr. Danielle McGill doesn't know if she can trust the man who
just saved her life. There are too many questions, such as what is the
secret organization he says he's part of, and why do his wounds hardly
bleed? However, with her sister in the hands of some dangerous men,
she doesn't have much choice but to trust him. Except now Decker's
talking about life mates and awakening a passion that's taking Dani
beyond anything she's ever known. Being undead may not be halfbadespecially if it means spending forever with a man who would love
her with his mind, body, and immortal soul.

Highland Treasure
Return to the wild beauty of Scotland in The Key, a classic historical
romance novel from New York Times bestselling author Lynsay Sands.
Married to a barbaric laird in order to escape a worse fate, Iliana
Wildwood is determined to remain a chaste wifeuntil her warrior
husband plunders the marriage bed, awakening her to pleasures she's
never known before! If you love the quirky, loveable heroines of Julie
Garwood's historical romances, then you’re going to love award-winning
author Lynsay Sands. Featuring Sands's trademark humor and sexy alpha
hero, The Key is a sensual historical romance you won't want to miss!
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The Odyssey of Homer
“Take a bite into fresh, fun vampire comedy…read Lynsay Sands.” —Carly
Phillips Nobody does vampire romance quite like Lynsay Sands! Tall,
Dark & Hungry is the fourth book in her insanely popular Argeneau
vampire series—and she brilliantly blends laughter with steamy passion
in this story about a British lass who falls hard for a tasty immortal
in-law she meets when she crosses the ocean to attend a cousin’s New
York wedding. Paranormal romance is hot, hot, hot! And Lynsay Sands is
not only one of the pioneer authors of this subgenre…she’s one of the
very best!

The Ancient Greek Hero in 24 Hours
A special 25th anniversary edition of the extraordinary international
bestseller, including a new Foreword by Paulo Coelho. Combining magic,
mysticism, wisdom and wonder into an inspiring tale of self-discovery,
The Alchemist has become a modern classic, selling millions of copies
around the world and transforming the lives of countless readers
across generations. Paulo Coelho's masterpiece tells the mystical
story of Santiago, an Andalusian shepherd boy who yearns to travel in
search of a worldly treasure. His quest will lead him to riches far
different—and far more satisfying—than he ever imagined. Santiago's
journey teaches us about the essential wisdom of listening to our
hearts, of recognizing opportunity and learning to read the omens
strewn along life's path, and, most importantly, to follow our dreams.

The Immortals
Religious investigator Justin March and his soldier protector, Mae
Koskinen, accompany a delegation to a dangerous country under
religious rule where Justin discovers powerful forces at work and Mae
searches for a hidden relative.

The Immortal Hunter
Winner of the Pulitzer prize in 1974 and the culmination of a life's
work, The Denial of Death is Ernest Becker's brilliant and impassioned
answer to the 'why' of human existence. In bold contrast to the
predominant Freudian school of thought, Becker tackles the problem of
the vital lie - man's refusal to acknowledge his own mortality. The
book argues that human civilisation is a defence against the knowledge
that we are mortal beings. Becker states that humans live in both the
physical world and a symbolic world of meaning, which is where our
'immortality project' resides. We create in order to become immortal to become part of something we believe will last forever. In this way
we hope to give our lives meaning.In The Denial of Death, Becker sheds
new light on the nature of humanity and issues a call to life and its
living that still resonates decades after it was written.
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The Book of Life
In a world where almost everyone has a superpower, Sam Archer finds
himself with one of the most useless abilities of all - immortality.
Sure, he can't die, but he sure as hell can't fight back either. If
anything, the incapacity to die has turned out to be a hassle for Sam,
with ridiculous requests for obnoxious favors being a primary concern.
However, his coworker Lily Dodson is about to make his life a lot more
interesting with her unique proposal. Buy the paperback and get the
Kindle edition FREE through the Kindle Matchbook program. Warning:
This book contains adult content that may not be suitable for all
audiences, including suggestive adult scenes, slight harem elements,
graphic violence, talk about self-harming behavior, and alcohol
consumption/drug use. However, this book does not contain overly
vulgar language, and it has parts you may find wholesome. Prologue I
sent the message to my friend, and looked back up at her. "Okay,
sounds good. That'll give me plenty of time to talk to Lily before
tonight." I changed subjects. "So, what do you want to do until then?"
She hesitated as she thought about it. "Well, I've told you the
pressing issues. Do you want to hear about anything else right nowor
can it wait?" I blinked at her in surprise. "Yeah, it can wait. Of
course." "Then" She bit her lower lip. "Can I take you to my place?" I
smirked at her. "What? And play with me before you have to take me
back to work?" She didn't smile. "Oh." I locked eyes with her,
unexpectedly feeling nervous. She was completely serious. "Umm, okay."
She stood up immediately, reaching her hand out towards me. She still
wasn't smiling. Her gaze was intense. Damn, what was I getting myself
into? The Daily Struggles of an Immortal is a full-length novel: ~
85,000 words. Genre: Fantasy - Superhero Adventure / Superhero Romance
/ Humor

Juliet Immortal
From legendary playwright August Wilson comes the powerful, stunning
dramatic bestseller that won him critical acclaim, including the Tony
Award for Best Play and the Pulitzer Prize. Troy Maxson is a strong
man, a hard man. He has had to be to survive. Troy Maxson has gone
through life in an America where to be proud and black is to face
pressures that could crush a man, body and soul. But the 1950s are
yielding to the new spirit of liberation in the 1960s, a spirit that
is changing the world Troy Maxson has learned to deal with the only
way he can, a spirit that is making him a stranger, angry and afraid,
in a world he never knew and to a wife and son he understands less and
less. This is a modern classic, a book that deals with the impossibly
difficult themes of race in America, set during the Civil Rights
Movement of the 1950s and 60s. Now an Academy Award-winning film
directed by and starring Denzel Washington, along with Academy Award
and Golden Globe winner Viola Davis.
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Immortal
The #1 New York Times bestselling series finale and sequel to A
Discovery of Witches and Shadow of Night Fans of the All Souls Trilogy
sent this highly anticipated finale straight to #1 on the New York
Times hardcover bestseller list. Bringing the series' magic and
suspense to a deeply satisfying conclusion, The Book of Life is poised
to become an even bigger phenomenon in paperback. Diana and Matthew
time-travel back from Elizabethan London to make a dramatic return to
the present?facing new crises and old enemies. At Matthew's ancestral
home, Sept-Tours, they reunite with the beloved cast of characters
from A Discovery of Witches?with one significant exception. But the
real threat to their future has yet to be revealed, and when it is,
the search for Ashmole 782 and its missing pages takes on even more
urgency.

Evermore
The ancient Greeks’ concept of “the hero” was very different from what
we understand by the term today. In 24 installments, based on the
Harvard course Nagy has taught and refined since the 1970s, The
Ancient Greek Hero in 24 Hours explores civilization’s roots in
Classical literature—a lineage that continues to challenge and inspire
us.

The Key
Lethal Game
Years in the making, Sarah J. Maas's #1 New York Times bestselling
Throne of Glass series draws to an epic, unforgettable conclusion.
Aelin Galathynius's journey from slave to king's assassin to the queen
of a once-great kingdom reaches its heart-rending finale as war erupts
across her world. . . Aelin has risked everything to save her peoplebut at a tremendous cost. Locked within an iron coffin by the Queen of
the Fae, Aelin must draw upon her fiery will as she endures months of
torture. Aware that yielding to Maeve will doom those she loves keeps
her from breaking, though her resolve begins to unravel with each
passing day With Aelin captured, Aedion and Lysandra remain the last
line of defense to protect Terrasen from utter destruction. Yet they
soon realize that the many allies they've gathered to battle Erawan's
hordes might not be enough to save them. Scattered across the
continent and racing against time, Chaol, Manon, and Dorian are forced
to forge their own paths to meet their fates. Hanging in the balance
is any hope of salvation-and a better world. And across the sea, his
companions unwavering beside him, Rowan hunts to find his captured
wife and queen-before she is lost to him forever. As the threads of
fate weave together at last, all must fight, if they are to have a
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chance at a future. Some bonds will grow even deeper, while others
will be severed forever in the explosive final chapter of the Throne
of Glass series.

Tuck Everlasting
IN A SIZZLING NEW ARGENEAU NOVEL FROM NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLING
AUTHOR LYNSAY SANDS, AN IMPULSIVE RESCUE PAIRS A SEXY IMMORTAL WITH
THE WOMAN MADE TO BE HIS FOR ETERNITY Abigail Forsythe’s life hasn’t
been easy lately. Still, if there’s one thing guaranteed to take her
mind off an empty bank account and abandoned dreams, it’s a naked man
locked in a plane’s cargo hold. A very big, incredibly gorgeous naked
man. And when instinct prompts her to free him, Abigail must rely on
this stranger for survival . . . a stranger who leaves her thrumming
with need every time they touch. Tomasso Notte knows he’s found his
life mate in Abigail. Now he just has to hold on to her. They’re miles
from civilization, hunted by his kidnappers. Abigail has no idea of
Tomasso’s abilities, or of how intensely pleasurable their unique
connection can be. But he’s about to show her, beginning with one
wild, hot, immortal night . . .

A Wrinkle in Time
While working at summer jobs in San Francisco, twins Sophie and Josh
find themselves caught up in the deadly, centuries-old struggle
between rival alchemists, Nicholas Flamel and John Dee, over the
possession of an ancient and powerful book.

Immortal Nights
In a sizzling new Argeneau novel from New York Times bestselling
author Lynsay Sands, a gorgeous mortal encounters his greatest
temptation… For almost two centuries, Ildaria Garcia has been on the
run, a trouble magnet with a knack for taking down bad guys. Lately,
her vigilante tendencies have drawn unwelcome attention to her fellow
Immortals. Forced to relocate, Ildaria is supposed to lay low in a new
town. Instead, she quickly entangles herself with six and a half feet
of muscular, tattooed trouble. Joshua James Simpson Guiscard, aka
G.G., knows a lot about Immortals—enough to make him wary. Yet from
the moment Ildaria walks into his club, he feels desire stronger than
anything he’s known. Accepting the fact that they might be life mates
is disconcerting. But when her past catches up to them, G.G. faces a
choice—confront his demons at last, or lose a passion that’s hot as
hell.

Wish List
In the newest Argeneau novel from New York Times bestselling author
Lynsay Sands, an immortal barely escapes a raging fire only to kindle
Page 7/14

File Type PDF Meant To Be Immortal An Argeneau Novel Book 32
a sizzling passion with his potential life mate. Mac Argeneau knows
all too well: immortals can be killed. Not with holy water or silver
crosses, but by decapitation or being set on fire. So when Mac’s house
bursts into flames—with him inside—he’s sure it was no accident. But
who would want to kill a scientist specializing in hematology? There
is a silver lining: a blonde investigator appears on the scene and
sparks feelings in him that have been dormant for centuries. CJ
Cummings is in town on a special investigation, but she’s been waylaid
by the local police to deal with this arson case. The biggest mystery
is how this sexy scientist with silvery blue eyes has emerged from a
blazing inferno without a burn mark on him. He’s clearly hiding
something. Sure, she’d love to see him without his lab coat, but she’s
got a job to do—despite his insistence that he needs a bodyguard andhe
wants her. But when a second attempt on their lives puts CJ in harm’s
way, it’s Mac who will do anything to safeguard the woman who’s
destined to be his life mate.

Immortal Angel
Descartes' philosophy represented one of the most explicit statements
of mind-body dualism in the history of philosophy. Its most familiar
expression is found in the Meditations (1641) and in Part I of The
Principles 0/ Philosophy (1644). However neither of these books
provided a detailed discussion of dualism. The Meditations was
primarily concerned with finding a foundation for reliable human
knowledge, while the Principles attempted to provide an alternative
metaphysical framework, in contrast with scholastic philosophy, within
which natural philosophy or a scien tific explanation of natural
phenomena could be developed. Thus neither book ex plicitly presents a
Cartesian theory of the mind nor does either give a detailed account
of how, if dualism were accepted, mind and body would interact. The
task of articulating such a theory was left to two further works, only
one of which was completed by Descartes, viz. the Treatise on Man
(published posthumously in 1664). The Treatise began with the
following sentence, describing the hypothetical human beings who were
to be explained in that work: 'These human beings will be com posed,
as we are, of a soul and a body; and, first of all, I must describe
the body for you separately; then, also separately, the soul; and
fmally I must show you how these two natures would have to be joined
and united to constitute human beings resembling us.

The Immortal Crown
Don't miss Evermore, the first book in Alyson Noël's #1 New York Times
bestselling The Immortals series. Enter an enchanting new world where
true love never dies. . . After a horrible accident claimed the lives
of her family, sixteen-year-old Ever Bloom can see people's auras,
hear their thoughts, and know someone's entire life story by touching
them. Going out of her way to avoid human contact and suppress her
abilities, she has been branded a freak at her new high school—but
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everything changes when she meets Damen Auguste. Damen is gorgeous,
exotic and wealthy. He's the only one who can silence the noise and
random energy in her head—wielding a magic so intense, it's as though
he can peer straight into her soul. As Ever is drawn deeper into his
enticing world of secrets and mystery, she's left with more questions
than answers. And she has no idea just who he really is—or what he is.
The only thing she knows to be true is that she's falling deeply and
helplessly in love with him.

The Daily Struggles of an Immortal
An ancient mogul has bought the power to live forever, but the strong
young body he plans to inhabit has other ideas. The battle for
immortal life begins in Stanley Bing’s “stimulating, satirical and
perhaps even visionary novel” (Wall Street Journal). Immortal life. A
fantasy, an impossible dream—or is it? The moguls of Big Tech are
pouring their mountain of wealth into finding a cure for death and
they are determined to succeed. None of these titans is richer than
Arthur Vogel. The inventor, tech tycoon, and all-round monster has
amassed trillions of dollars and rules over a corporate empire
stretching all the way to Mars. The newest—and most expensive—life
extension technology has allowed him to live to 127 years, but time is
running out. His last hope to escape the inevitable lies with Gene, a
human specifically created for the purpose of housing Arthur’s
consciousness. The plan is to discard his aged body and come to a
second life in a young, strong host. But there’s a problem: Gene. He
may be artificial, but he is a person—and he has other ideas. As
Arthur sets off to achieve his goal of world domination, Gene hatches
a risky plan of his own. The forces against him are rich, determined,
and used to getting what they pay for. The battle between creator and
creation is heightened as the two minds wrestle for control of one
body. Mixing brisk action, humor, and wicked social commentary, author
Stanley Bing has crafted “an engaging and cautionary tale about the
direction in which spaceship Earth is hurtling” (USA Today). Welcome
to a brave new world that is too familiar for comfort—and watch the
struggle for humanity play out to the bitter end.

Immortality
For seven centuries, the souls of Romeo and Juliet have inhabited the
bodies of newly deceased people to battle to the death as sworn
enemies, until they meet for the last time as two Southern California
high school students.

Meant to Be Immortal
In this modern-day "lively re-imagining of classical mythology"
(Deborah Harkness), when a string of women are murdered in an ancient
pagan ritual, Selene DiSilvia -- known by some as the goddess Artemis
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-- hears their cries for help and takes up her bow once more.
Manhattan has many secrets. Some are older than the city itself. The
city sleeps. In the predawn calm, Selene DiSilva finds the body of a
young woman washed ashore, gruesomely mutilated and wreathed in
laurel. Her ancient rage returns, along with the memory of a promise
she made long ago -- when her name was Artemis. Jordanna Max Brodsky's
acclaimed debut sets Greek Gods against a modern Manhattan backdrop,
creating an unputdownable blend of myth and mystery. The Olympus Bound
series:The ImmortalsWinter of the GodsOlympus Bound For more from
Jordanna Max Brodsky, check out:The Wolf in the Whale

Fences
Thrilling, witty, and oh-so-sexy, Lynsay Sands’ Argeneau novel brings
together a beautiful Immortal and the man who is her destiny… For
someone who’s been around for over a hundred and forty years, immortal
Elspeth Argeneau hasn’t done a whole lot of living. Now that she’s
moved away from her controlling mother, she’s tracking down rogue
vampires and enjoying some overdue freedom. A fling would be fun. A
life mate can wait. Yet to Elspeth’s surprise, her landlady’s hot
grandson checks both boxes. Wyatt fell instantly in love with Elspeth
four years ago. He’s stunned to run into her again, especially as she
has no memory of him. Then again, there are a lot of things about
Elspeth that don’t make sense, like the miraculous speed with which
her wounds heal. And the chemistry that transforms every touch into an
explosion of desire. But with mysterious “accidents” besieging
Elspeth, the ex-Special Forces soldier appoints himself her bodyguard.
But time is running out to uncover the truth about her enemies—and
rediscover the man determined to love her for eternity.

Tall, Dark & Hungry
Reluctant savior Jim Heron risks his salvation while confronting the
greatest challenge of his existence, as he tries to save Sissy, the
woman he freed from Hell.

Immortal City
These vampires don’t sparkle…they bite. Book 1 of the Blood of Eden
trilogy by Julie Kagawa, New York Times bestselling author of The Iron
Fey, begins a thrilling dark fantasy series where vampires rule,
humans are prey…and one girl will become what she hates most to save
all she loves. Allison Sekemoto survives in the Fringe, where the
vampires who killed her mother rule and she and her crew of outcasts
must hide from the monsters at night. All that drives Allie is her
hatred of vampires, who keep humans as prey. Until the night Allie
herself dies…a becomes one of the monsters. When she hears of a
mythical place called Eden that might have a cure for the blood
disease that killed off most of civilization, Allie decides to seek it
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out. Hiding among a band of humans, she begins a journey that will
have unforeseen consequences…to herself, to the boy she’s falling for
who believes she’s human, and to the future of the world. Now Allie
must decide what—and who—is worth dying for…again. “A fresh and
imaginative thrill ride.” —Publishers Weekly, starred review Books in
the Blood of Eden series: The Immortal Rules The Eternity Cure The
Forever Song

The Epic of Gilgamesh
My Immortal Highlander
Jitterbug Perfume is an epic. Which is to say, it begins in the
forests of ancient Bohemia and doesn’t conclude until nine o’clock
tonight (Paris time). It is a saga, as well. A saga must have a hero,
and the hero of this one is a janitor with a missing bottle. The
bottle is blue, very, very old, and embossed with the image of a goathorned god. If the liquid in the bottle actually is the secret essence
of the universe, as some folks seem to think, it had better be
discovered soon because it is leaking and there is only a drop or two
left. From the Trade Paperback edition.

The Denial of Death
In an age of wonderous beauty and terrible secrets, one man searches
for his destiny In the majestic heart of Florence, a beautiful goldenhaired boy is abandoned and subjected to cruelty beyond words. But
Luca Bastardo is anything but an ordinary boy. Across two centuries of
passion and intrigue, Luca will discover an astonishing gift—one that
will lead him to embrace the ancient mysteries of alchemy and healing
and to become a trusted confidant to the powerful Medicis…even as he
faces persecution from a sadistic cabal determined to wrest his
secrets for themselves. But as the Black Death and the Inquisition
wreak havoc on his beloved city, Luca’s survival lies in the quest to
solve two riddles. One is the enigma of his parents and his ageless
beauty. The other is a choice between immortality and the only chance
to find his one true love. As Luca journeys through the heights of the
Renaissance, befriends Giotto and Leonardo Da Vinci—140 years
apart—and pursues the most closely guarded secrets of religious faith
and science for the answers to his own burning questions, his
remarkable search will not only change him…but will change the course
of history. From the Trade Paperback edition.

The Dark and Hollow Places
A Buchanan brother finds a love to treasure in this scintillating
historical romance from New York Times bestselling author Lynsay
Sands… After escaping from the English soldiers who attacked her home
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and imprisoned her in a dungeon, Lady Elysande de Valance is grateful
for the rugged Scots who are escorting her to safety in the Highlands.
Even with danger dogging their every step, she hadn’t expected to
welcome the strong comforting embrace of their leader, Rory Buchanan.
They say he’s a healer, but she finds the heat of his touch does so
much more… Let his brothers get married—Rory is too busy tending to
the sick to be bothered with wooing a bride. But when he is tasked
with accompanying a family friend’s “treasure” to the Highlands, he is
surprised to learn the treasure is a beautiful woman on the run—and
even more surprised to discover bruises hidden by her veil. Rory makes
it his mission to tend to her injuries and protect her, but the
thought of losing her makes him realize that perhaps it is his heart
that is most in need of healing…

The Immortal Rules
A Wrinkle in Time is the winner of the 1963 Newbery Medal. It was a
dark and stormy night—Meg Murry, her small brother Charles Wallace,
and her mother had come down to the kitchen for a midnight snack when
they were upset by the arrival of a most disturbing stranger. "Wild
nights are my glory," the unearthly stranger told them. "I just got
caught in a downdraft and blown off course. Let me sit down for a
moment, and then I'll be on my way. Speaking of ways, by the way,
there is such a thing as a tesseract." A tesseract (in case the reader
doesn't know) is a wrinkle in time. To tell more would rob the reader
of the enjoyment of Miss L'Engle's unusual book. A Wrinkle in Time,
winner of the Newbery Medal in 1963, is the story of the adventures in
space and time of Meg, Charles Wallace, and Calvin O'Keefe (athlete,
student, and one of the most popular boys in high school). They are in
search of Meg's father, a scientist who disappeared while engaged in
secret work for the government on the tesseract problem.

Jitterbug Perfume
What if angels not only walked among us - but were our celebrities?
What if they saved people for money? That's the reality in Angel City,
where hot young Jackson Godspeed is the angel everyone's dying to
date. Everyone except for Madison Montgomery, that is. She's too busy
studying and waitressing to pay attention to the gossip blogs. Then
Jackson tumbles into the diner where she works, and they forge an
instant, unforgettable connection. But as Maddy is reluctantly drawn
into Jackson's glamorous world, Jackson fears he's exposing her to
more than just the paparazzi. A serial killer is murdering one angel
at a time. Not only could Jackson be next - but it seems the killer's
got sights set on Maddy

The Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks
Lynsay Sands and Hannah Howell return to the windswept Highlands of
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16th century Scotland in the captivating story of identical twin
brothers trapped between the curse that has been their legacy and the
two women whose love is their destiny . . . As identical twins, Bothan
and Calum MacNachton share a bond stronger than most brothers, one
forged by a terrible secret. Rumors and dark tales have been whispered
about their clan for centuries. For they roam the Highlands at night,
driven by a savage hunger that can never be sated. Their only hope
lies in marriage to Outsiders, mortal women whose pure blood will
weaken the hold of their eternal curse. Kenna Brodie and Sarra
DeCourcey know what it is to stand apart. They’ve heard the terrible,
whispered warnings, but nothing could prepare them for the handsome
brothers whose fierce, unyielding desires are beyond any legend . . .
What Bothan and Calum promise is a life unlike any Kenna and Sarra
have ever known. Now, Kenna and Sarra must choose whether to betray
their dark lords or stand and fight for a passion that will never die
. . .

Immortal
An ethologist shows man to be a gene machine whose world is one of
savage competition and deceit
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